
 
 


Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 18 of 2025 
 

Port of Cardiff 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that the QA Road Bridge, 
Cardiff Docks will be closed to road traffic and pedestrians for 

essential maintenance on the following days and times. 
 

Wednesday August 6th 2025 1300hrs – Friday August 8th 2025 
1500hrs 

 
Apologies for the inconvenience. 

 
 
 
 

                    Name : Matthew Thomas 
                    Date : 6/08/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on 02920 835023 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 
 


